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DC Open Doors 

Program Notification 
 

2015-04 – DC Open Doors- Title Insurance and 
Hazard Insurance Requirements       

 
 
DCHFA will no longer require Title Insurance or a separate title binder for its 
Subordinate Financing.     
 
We will require a copy of the Hazard Insurance Binder reflecting dwelling 
coverage acceptable to the 1st Trust Lender/Servicer.  We will no longer require 
that DCHFA be listed as a separate/secondary mortgagee. 
 
Should you have any questions about any DC Open Doors mortgage product, or 
DCHFA’s processes or procedures, please contact us directly at 202-777-1632 or 
SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org. 
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